Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼





Right To Be Forgotten Survey - deadline extension

Dear ECPC Members,

Our survey about The Right To Be Forgotten has been extended until 11 May 2020.

The Right To Be Forgotten is a legal provision having the aim to avoid discrimination in accessing to financial instruments for cancer survivors, and already endorsed by some EU member states as France, Belgium and Luxembourg. Since February 2020, ECPC is working on a legal project on The Right To Be Forgotten for cancer survivors to assess this kind of discrimination, and promoting further actions at the EU level.

May 2020

11

SURVEY

CONTACT US

Thank you for your participation!

situation in the EU Member States. Therefore, your contribution is important, and we count on it to raise awareness about such an important topic.

Please follow the link to fill in the inquiry: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RLFDGPB.

To have more information about the Right To Be Forgotten project click here.

Kind regards,

ECPC Team

We are aware that a preliminary survey has been conducted in 2018. Since then, some countries have adopted their legislations and we need to validate the previous answers with up to date data.



Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are an ECPC Member.

Our mailing address is:

European Cancer Patient Coalition
Rue Montoyer 40
Brussels 1000
Belgium
Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.